Notes from School Governors Meeting held on 17 May 2016
Training for potential new Governors was discussed. Possible shadowing the Governors Meeting to get an idea how things work and a possible workshop was discussed.  Clerk, Tim Burke said with the Governor Training priority for newly appointed Governors rather than potential new Governors.  
Staffing for September 2016 will be looked into by Diane (Chair) and Headteacher following Sandra Jones retiring and Sian (TA) leaving in July 2016.
The School website is being updated and has had a new update link put on it.  A calendar is also going to be added.  An ‘apps’ for the calendar was discussed and well as a ‘payment portal’ that will allow parents to pay for school trips, school meals etc.
New curriculum in Wales for 2021 was explained and will affect all children from age 3 to 16 years of age.  More information will follow as it is received.
School leavers church assembly will be at 2pm on 5 July 2016.
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